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November was such a great month for all our classrooms. We 
rearranged layouts to keep things interesting for the children, 
we added many new exciting materials to our centers in the 
classrooms, and each class dove into their own unique 
learning project based on the children’s interests!  
 

 

 
 
In our Preschool/Kindergarten classroom November was such 
an exciting month of exploring, learning, and working on our 
pets interest. We went fishing in the preschool pond, 
explored play in a Vet Clinic, and also enjoyed the addition of 
many games and puzzles in our classroom. We also had our 
first classroom visitor, Susan, from CanLearn who is with us 
for a 4-week program where she reads to our children and 
then the kids are gifted with a book at the end! 

 

 
Our Toddler classroom is diving into all kinds of fun activities 
around vehicles. We took a trip in a Hot Air Balloon, did all 
kinds of active learning exercises that are art and constructive 
in nature, and we implemented some enhancements to our 
daily routine, including daily circle time, which the toddlers 
are loving. Ms. Olivia and Ms. Jessirae facilitated many 
interesting sensory bins and this month we saw exciting leaps 
of growth in many developmental domains for the children. 
 

 
 
The Infant classroom, for our smaller toddlers, has officially 
been open a month now! Wow time flies. Our little ones have 
been working on their motor sills and their sensory 
exploration with an integration of emotional development 
and colors. We often have the foam blocks out for climbing 
on and the little ones are becoming fast friends.  

Happy Holidays from your Family at Right Start 

 

Reminders/Special Dates 

 Dec 13th- Parent Thank you Coffee from 3:00-
5:00pm. Please feel free to linger at pick up to visit 
with our Teachers, other parents and the Owners. 
Looking forward to connecting! 
 

 Dec 20th is our last day before the holiday closure. 
We re-open for first day of classes on January 6th, 
2020. 


